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Q: How important are clean hands in patient safety? 

A: Hand hygiene contributes significantly to keeping 
patients safe. It is simple, low-cost action to prevent the 
spread of many of the microbes that cause Healthcare 
Associated Infections (HAIs), compliance with it alone 
can dramatically enhance patient safety, because there 
is much scientific evidence showing the microbes causing 
HAI are most frequently spread between patients on the 
hands of the health care worker.

The quest to make a hospital an infection-free environment 
seems never-ending. That’s especially the case as new 
antibiotic-resistance bugs crop up and as STAPH and 
SEPSIS continue to risk patient lives. The responsibility 
for addressing these problems does not rest solely on 
the Infection Control Practitioner of course, but there are 
measures one should consider when implementing an 
highly functioning quality system of culture within the 
hospitals. Much of this insight codifies what infection 
control practitioner seeks to do daily and experts will agree 
that cementing institution wide success begins at the top. 
“ The leader sets the tone”

“THE AIM OF MEDICINE IS TO PREVENT DISEASE AND 
PROLONG LIFE, THE IDEAL OF MEDICINE IS TO ELIMINATE THE 
NEED OF A PHYSICIAN”
William James Mayo

                             Sr Saloshni Beetham
                           Infection Prevention Practitioner
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C O R P O R A T E  S O C I A L  R E S P O N S I B I L I T Y
D I A B E T I C  F O O T  C A R E  &  P R E - R A M A D A N  S C R E E N I N G  D A Y

L I L L Y  -  M A N A G I N G  D I A B E T E S  D U R I N G  R A M A D A N

Diabetic Foot Care
        Pre-Ramadan
       Screening Day&  
Ahmed Al-Kadi Private Hospital and the 
Islamic Medical Association of South Africa

Lilly Medical would like to thank the management of Ahmed Al Kadi and each of you for your support of the patient event 
on the 2nd May 2017. All attendees throughly enjoyed and appreciated the information received from Dr HA Randeree, 
Endocrinologist. The educational material in support of those people with diabetes wanting to fast was also very well re-
ceived. Compliments to your in-house chef  as the healthy snacks were very well received.

We hope that our partnership continues & together Lilly SA & Ahmed Al Kadi hospital continue our support to people living 
with diabetes.

Shubnum Haniff Ismail


